
 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Graham Business Owner: 
 
The City of Graham Appearance Commission and the Planning Department are pleased 
to announce the new Business Beautification Grant program.  This program, funded by 
the City of Graham, is specifically for businesses located within the city limits of Graham 
and ETJ.  It is designed to provide funds that will help defray the cost of improvements 
to the exterior of local businesses and, thereby, enhance the appearance of surrounding 
corridors throughout the City. 
 
 

Grant applications are available on the city’s website at:   
www.cityofgraham.com/government/boards-and-commissions/appearance-commission 
 

To submit a completed application or for additional information, please contact: 
Nathan Page, Planning Director at:   

 npage@cityofgraham.com 
 

 
 

Application deadline for 2016-17 Grant  
January 30, 2017.   

 
Award determination will be on February 20, 2017. 

 
 
 
Please take a moment to review the information about the Graham Business 
Beautification Grant and take advantage of this exciting opportunity.   
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
City of Graham Appearance Commission 
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